



Special Livery Covid-19 Playing Cards

in aid of the Lord Mayor's Appeal 2020



Dear member of the Livery

I am delighted to announce the imminent arrival of a very special and unique pack of Playing Cards to commemorate the Covid-19 World Pandemic and our medical heroes.

These wonderful cards have been designed by our very talented designer Stacey Kelly, with the profits from their sale being donated to the Lord Mayor's Appeal 2020.

Packs of the cards will be available for purchase for just £7.50 including postage and packing.

We hope you will feel this is a worthy Pan-Livery initiative and that you will help us to support the Lord Mayor's Appeal in this way.

If you would like to purchase some of these cards, please fill out the form below and send a cheque to the Clerk.

Ufit

Yours



would like to purchase packs of	of Covid-19 Cards @ £7.50 each.
enclose a cheque made payable to W	/CMPC for £
Please send the cheque to: The Clerk,	WCMPC, 35 Ascot Way, BICESTER, OX26 1AG.
Please send my cards to:	
Name:	
Address:	
	Postcode: